-

Wendy DiFruscio

From: hfb4444@comcast.net

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2011 7:26 AM

To: Ann Wright, ann and Michael Lane; Jim Kach; jocelyn O'Quinn; Megan Tumbull; Krista Butts;
' Susan Caswell; Danielle Bolduc

Cc: Todd Allen

Subject: Re: Interviews with Interim Superintendent

Attachments: SO < sume 6-11.pdf; OysterRiver intro letter-2.doc -doc;

resumeOysterRiver-2.doc, il doc

Just a reminder of our 9:45 non-public meeting today at the SAU. Todd Allen has agreed to be
another leadership team representative. See you there.

Henry |

----- Original Message -----

From: hfb4444@comcast.net

To: "Ann Wright" <ann_wright@comcast.net>, "ann and Michael Lane"
<am.lane@comcast.net>, "Jim Kach" <jkach55@gmail.com>, "jocelyn O'Quinn"
<joceoquinn@yahoo.com>, "Megan Turnbull" <mmshea@chicagogsb.edu>, "Krista Butts"
<kbutts@orcsd.org>, "Sue Caswell” <scaswell@orcsd.org>, dbolduc@orcsd.org

Sent: Friday, June 17,2011 11:00:40 AM '

Subject: Interviews with Interim Superintendent

I have two candidates for the Interim Superintendent position coming in to the SAU Monday 6-
20-11 starting at 10:00 AM for interviews. We need as many Board members in attendance.
Sue and Danielle will be there for the interviews. The candidates resumes are attached.

These interviews are confidential and private. |

If we could show up at 9:45 we could share some of the questions we would ask these
individuals. '

Thank-you

Henry



